
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 10:44 AM
To: 'Tom Graf'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 2101 Williams St San Leandro - RO2468

Hi Tom, 
Per your request and discussion of the difficulties encountered, I have extended the due date until September 
1, 2017.  You can use this email to document the extension should it be needed.  To provide documentation 
supporting the need for the additional time, ACDEH requests the submittal of a brief data package, including 
appropriate tables and figures to convey the nature of the problem.  A full report can be submitted at a later 
date. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
From: Tom Graf [mailto:tom@grafcon.us]  
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 3:31 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org> 
Subject: 2101 Williams St San Leandro ‐ RO2468 

 
Mark - based on field results of the vapor extraction field testing and follow-up discussion with Dilan Roe, we 
request an extension of 45 days to develop appropriate alternatives for mitigation of subslab vapors. In the 
interim period, Geosyntec will be developing short-term options for reducing concentrations of VOCs in indoor 
air while the long-term mitigation program is being designed and funded. 
 
Thanks you, 
Tom 
 
--  
Tom Graf 
GrafCon 
P.O. Box 1105 
Tiburon, CA 94920 
415-290-5034 
 
 


